

Letter from Commander Dave Hussey

Warm Greetings Members of American Legion Family

Dear Members of the American Legion Family,

It is with profound honor and genuine enthusiasm that I extend to each of you my heartfelt greetings as the Post Commander of our cherished American Legion Post #72. I am both humbled and invigorated by the opportunity to serve a community comprised of such dedicated patriots, steadfast supporters, and true friends. I am reminded daily of the legacy of service, sacrifice, and camaraderie that defines our Post—a legacy you all helped build and sustain.

Our Shared Mission

The American Legion is more than an organization—it is a family, including American Legion, American Legion Auxiliary, American Legion Sons, and American Legion Riders. Together, we champion the causes of veterans, support active-duty military personnel, and strengthen the bonds that tie us to our local neighborhoods.

Membership: The Heart of Our Organization

Our strength lies in our members. I encourage each of you to invite fellow veterans and their families to join our ranks. If you know someone eligible for membership, please reach out to them. Our doors are always open, and our hearts are always willing to welcome new friends.

Gratitude and Invitation

Thank you all for your dedication, volunteer work, and support. I'm eager to collaborate with you as we uphold our mission and the values of the American Legion Family. If you have questions, concerns, or ideas, please feel free to reach out—my door is always open. You can send me a private email anytime by clicking the button above.

With respect,

Commander Dave Hussey